Hello Sir/Madam

I am writing in regards to the new bill related to the Migration Amendment (Visa
Capping) Bill 2010. As per the amendments in this new bill it is really a concerning
matter for the overseas students who have already completed their studies and also have
applied for Permanent residency and waiting for the results for more than over a year.

In my case, my husband and | had applied for the Independent skilled migration visa last
year and currently we are on bridging visa. During this process we have spend lots of
money on our medical examination, preparing for the documents, embassy fee, agents
charges and so on and we just did it in the hope that we will be get permanent residency
at the end. But after these amendments everything will be just dreams and that’s not what
we came for in Australia. We came here to fulfill our dreams and not to see them get
shattered.

So | really hope that you will consider all the consequences that we international students
have to face after all our hard work and patience of more than two years. We consider
Australia as a fare country regardless of the ethnicities.

With this comments | hope you to be fare with all people who are really looking forward
to you for a decision which will be in everyone’s favor.

Yours Faithfully

Xyz



